
 

 
 
 
1 November 2018 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for 
the pH level and chlorine concentration of the water at Moana Pool 
 
I am writing in response to your official information request dated 13 October 2018 regarding 
the pH level and chlorine concentration of the water at Moana Pool, and my emails of 18 October 
seeking clarification.  You confirmed that you required one month of testing on the main pool 
and the dive pool excluding the old dive pool. 
 
Please find attached the information as requested. 
 
I hope this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
 
























